
 

Exciting Refurbishment at Scenic Matavai Resort Niue. 
 

As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the highest quality experience, we are embarking on a comprehensive 

refurbishment program to elevate key areas of the resort to a 4.5-star specification. 

What’s Changing? 

• Superior Rooms (20): We’re enhancing the fit-out of these rooms with updated décor and modern amenities 

to improve comfort and style. 

• Public Areas: A fresh new look is on the way! We are redesigning the bar, reception, restaurant, retail space, 

and main entry to create a welcoming and contemporary atmosphere for all our guests. 

       

Timing and Impact on Guests 

The refurbishment is scheduled from 13 January to 31 March 2025, with minimal disruption to guests during the work. 

Room upgrades will be staggered to ensure most rooms remain available. Public areas will see more extensive changes 

between February and March 2025, including some noise and alternative check-in and dining arrangements. 

Our team is working hard to minimize the impact on your customers stay, with works taking place between 9:00am and 

4:30pm daily to ensure peaceful mornings and evenings for guests. 

A Continued Commitment to Excellence 

While we make these improvements, our focus remains on delivering the exceptional service and hospitality you’ve 

come to expect from Scenic Matavai Resort Niue. We can’t wait for you and your customers to experience the 

refreshed spaces and invite you to stay with us during or after the transformation. 

Thank you for your continued support and loyalty. 

Warm regards, 

 

James Shilton  

General Manager 

Scenic Matavai Resort, Niue 

E: niuegm@scenichotels.co.nz 


